
A MEETING OF THE BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS & SAFETY OF THE CIVIL CITY OF 
NEW ALBANY, INDIANA, WAS HELD IN ROOM 100 AT NEW ALBANY CITY HALL ON 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 1, 2022 AT 10:00 A.M. 

PRESENT: Mickey Thompson, vice president and Cheryl Cotner-Bailey, member.  

OTHERS PRESENT: Police Chief Bailey, Fire Investigator Koehler, Sandy Boofter, Bryan Slade, 
Phil Aldridge, Brad Fair, Jessica Campbell, Sidney Main, Krystina Jarboe, Sean Payne, Larry 
Summers and Vicki Glotzbach 

CALL TO ORDER:  

Mr. Thompson called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE: 

BIDS: 

NEW BUSINESS: 

COMMUNICATIONS – PUBLIC: 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 

TABLED ITEMS: 

COMMUNICATIONS – CITY OFFICIALS: 

1. Krystina Jarboe re: Special Event Permits  

Monday, March 28th – Fowler Wedding (4:00pm to 8:00pm) 
• Request to use the amphitheater  
• Request to use the amphitheater restrooms (4:00pm to 8:00pm) 
• Request to place string lights/Christmas lights on the stage railing 

Mrs. Cotner-Bailey stated that she also said they wouldn’t have any chairs to set up.  

Mr. Thompson added that they know to pick up any trash after the event as well.  

Ms. Jarboe stated that she thinks it will be a quick ceremony and they mainly want to use the 
amphitheater for photos.  

Mrs. Cotner-Bailey moved to approve, Mr. Thompson second, motion carries.  

 
APPOINTMENTS: 

CLAIMS: 

 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

Mrs. Cotner-Bailey moved to approve the Regular meeting minutes for January 25, 2022 as 
corrected, Mr. Thompson second, motion carries. 

ADJOURN: 

There being no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 10:07 a.m.  
 
 
 
_______________________________            ____________________________ 
Mickey Thompson, Vice President    Vicki Glotzbach, City Clerk 
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All meetings are recorded and on file with the City Clerk’s Office


